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Winter is here, hoping for more snow! 

Notes from the President… 
Happy February fellow Snowmobile Club Members! 
 
Wow, I hope you all were able to stay warm and cozy with the cold spell we had in mid-January.  I rode in 
minus 15 degree weather back in the day and have made it a point to not ever to do that again.  I guess one 
would call me old now but I choose to think “wiser” is the better term.  
 

This season has not been in our favor for riding the trails, but I am looking forward to my annual trip to the hills 
at the end of the month to enjoy some snow cross events and of course maybe hit the trails. The club is 
making an attempt to groom the trails to establish a “base” for more snow. We need a shot of snow! 
 

Don’t forget to check out our new website and tell all your friends about what an improvement it is from the 
old one. 
 

I always end each month by saying “until next month” but maybe it’s time to change things up a little.  
 

So, on that note; 
 

Snow, Snow, Snow! 
Jim Friedt 

  

Please help share the Poker “Chip” Run with other riders! 

Just because Mother 

Nature hasn’t quite blessed 

us with adequate snow yet 

to ride on doesn’t mean 

that we cannot still have 

some fun!  Please join us 

for the Poker “Chip” Run 

February 3rd!  If we do get 

lucky and get some snow, 

we can go by sled.  If not, 

we can go by car/truck.   



Driftbuster Meeting Dates 
 

Driftbuster Club Meeting Notice / February 1stth – The Crossing Bar 

Regular Club Meetings held at 7:30pm. Mark your calendar!  

Locations of meetings will be announced in the monthly newsletters and on 

the Aberdeen Driftbuster Snowmobile Club Website and Facebook page. 

Please continue to bring your ideas to the meeting and consider how you can 

be part of club. Active and involved club members make the Aberdeen 

Driftbuster Snowmobile Club stronger! 

 

 

 

 

 

New Website is Live! www.AberdeenDriftbusters.com   

• We would like to welcome you to the NEW 
Aberdeen Driftbuster Snowmobile Club Website! 

• We are proud to offer this new and improved 
updated website.  Thank you to Casey Weismantel 
and the McQuillen Creative Group for putting this 
together. 

• This new website will allow for better 
communication to club members.    

• Log in via your smart phone or by computer and 
check it out.   

 
For more information and upcoming events visit 

www.AberdeenDriftbusters.com or follow the Aberdeen 

Driftbusters on Facebook @Aberdeen Driftbusters 

Snowmobile Club 

 

Let’s make some tracks this winter! 

 

 

http://www.aberdeendriftbusters.com/

